
widespread aberrant doc-

trines found in East Africa.  

This is no small task. We 

believe that our investment 

in the servants of God is a 

long term investment that 

will not only help to devel-

op healthy churches, but 

also facilitate the gospel be-

ing spread to all of the peo-

ples of East Africa and be-

yond. 

What is the purpose of 

Uganda Baptist Seminary? 

It is very easy to get dis-

tracted with the details of 

running a school of this size. 

Do we have enough paper 

for the copy machine? Does 

the kitchen have enough 

potatoes for the meals this 

week? Have we paid our 

electricity bills for this 

month? The details often 

seem unending. It is easy to 

forget why we are here. 

The vision of this school is 

the training of the brothers 

and sisters in East Africa. 

We are training these to be 

effective servants of God in 

their communities and ef-

fective trainers of others. 

All of the other details re-

volve around this purpose 

of the school.  

The training that we offer at 

UBS attempts to prepare 

the Church leader in two 

areas: 1) practical skill train-

ing relevant to their work in 

the church, the home and in 

their community and 2) the-

ological training to bring a 

strong foundation to their 

preaching and teaching as 

well as provide an inocula-

tion of sorts to resist the 
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In September, UBS welcomed Dr. Randy and Kathy 

Arnett to Jinja. They gave a very informative presenta-

tion on the history, teachings and effects of the Neo-

Pentecostal Movement in Sub-Saharan Africa. Our stu-

dents often face the challenges inherent within Neo-PE 

while they are serving in their communities. The Arnetts 

helped us to understand the local appeal and positives of 

the Neo-PE while at the same time to recognize the 

dangers and ways that the movement has diverged from 

the orthodox faith. 

The Arnetts served for many years as missionaries in 

West Africa. They now act as the Global Theological 

Education Strategist for the IMB. 

 

Neo-Pentecostalism Workshop 

 

Training for Trainers (T4T) Workshop 

In November, UBS welcomed Mr. George and Geraldine Smith for a Training for Trainers Workshop. The Smiths are 

zealous in reaching the lost and training others to follow Godõs loving plan of stretching the gospel to all corners of 

our communities. The basics of the program are called òGodõs Heartó and the òFour Fields.ó Our students and faculty 

were very encouraged to learn practical and simple methods for Evangelism, Discipleship, Church Planting and Leader-

ship Development - All of this for the glory of God. The Smiths will be returning for a second workshop in December. 

For more information on this training visit: http://t4tonline.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/02/1-The-Basic-CPM-Plan-

and-T4T.pdf 
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